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Before the Blessing in May 2023, the Blessed Family Department will be organising a Matching and 

Blessing Preparation Workshop Level 2 Part 1. 

 

For who? 2nd Generation+ and their parents. 

 

When? February 3rd - 4th + 10th - 11th 2023 

 

Where? Online. 

 

This will be the last official workshop before the Blessing in May 2023. 

 

More information to follow in the coming weeks. 

 

For more information, please email: bfdeume@gmail.com 

 

 



 

 

 


